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From: Eckhardt, Kevin [mallto:keckhardt@hunton.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 8:17 AM
To: Jordan Maglich

Cc: Maya Lockwood; Mary Gura; Burton Wiand; Diane Burnette; MHamilton@fulcruminy.com; Paget, Justin F.

Subject: Re: Valhalla Claim Transfer - Proposed Indemnification Agreement

Jordan - | have not heard back on this. Just following up. | am out of the office, but you can email or contact
Matt Hamllton at Fulcrum (512 473 2776) or Justin Paget at my office, both of whom are copled on this
message, Again, we have the information you need, we Just need some assurance of confldentiality, We also
need any comments on the proposed consent to transfer agreement,




